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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � NOVEMBER 19, 2001 

ASSUMPTION - IZUSA INVESTMENTS INC..  
19T-87085 \ 65M-2952 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Development Services and Public Works recommends: 

That the necessary by-law be passed assuming the municipal services in the Subdivision 
Agreement for Plan 65M-2952, and that the municipal services letter of credit be reduced to 
$25,000. 

Purpose 

The subdivision has been completed and is ready to be assumed by the City. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

At its meeting of October 29, 2001, Council deferred this item until Izusa Investments Inc. 
resolved an outstanding financial obligation with the Woodbridge Neighbourhood 3 North 
Developers� Group.  The Council extract of October 29 is included as Attachment 2. 

The Woodbridge Neighbourhood 3 North Developers� Group have confirmed in writing (refer to 
Attachment 3) that their issue with Izusa Investments Inc. has now been resolved.   

Conclusion 

It is therefore appropriate that the municipal services in 65M-2952 be assumed and the municipal 
services letter of credit be reduced to $25,000. 

Attachments 

1. Location Map 
2. October 29, 2001 Extract from Council Meeting Minutes  
3. Clearance letter from the Developers� Group 

Report prepared by: 

Vick Renold, C.E.T. � Sr. Engineering Assistant, ext. 8001 
Dan Stevens, P. Eng. � Manager of Engineering/Construction Services 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
FRANK MIELE      Bill Robinson, P. Eng. 
Commissioner of Development Services   Executive Director of City Engineering   
and Public Works     and Public Works 
 
VR:MC 
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